
From: Dale Bickel
To: "Todd Meulman"
Cc: Dale Bickel
Subject: RE: Please Advise - KSFH
Date: Thursday, June 26, 2014 6:41:08 AM

Mr. Meulman:
 
The station license had been cancelled per your letter dated June 16, 2014 and received June 23,
2014.
 
But in light of your current request (below), I have undone the cancellation in our CDBS database
system and reinstated the license, the granted STA, and the license renewal application.  The call
sign “KSFH” has also been restored.  These changes should appear tomorrow, June 27, 2014.
 
Please print a copy of this e-mail and keep it with the station records.  A copy should be placed in
the station’s public inspection file as well.
 
Dale Bickel   dale.bickel@fcc.gov   202-418-2706
 
 
 
From: Todd Meulman [mailto:toddmeulman@sfhs.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 4:15 PM
To: Dale Bickel
Subject: Please Advise
 
Mr. Bickel
 
My name is Todd Meulman and I am from Saint Francis High School in Mountain View,
California.
 
Our radio station is (was?) KSFH. 
Our Facility ID# is 62118
and our STA code is BSTA-20140513AAU
 
I emailed you a while back for help on canceling the station.  You were so kind to help and I
did as you advised and sent a letter. 
 
HOWEVER, I just found out that I was misinformed and we DO NOT want to cancel the
station.  Since I did not have a name for a contact with the letter, I do not know who to call
to try and fix this situation.
 
Is there any hope of fixing this situation?  Can you give me any help/ advise on how I might
go about fixing this situation? 
 
Thank you for any help you might provide.
 
Take care.
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Todd

--
Todd Meulman
Saint Francis High School
Teacher/ Coach
Director of Student Activities


